
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 25th Annual Tom Pagnozzi Charity Golf Tournament, Ultimate Tailgate & Auction presented by FedEx 
will be held October 21-22, 2016.   The 4-man scramble golf tournament with morning and afternoon flights 

will take place on Friday, October 21st at the Springdale Country Club.  Golfers can enjoy lunch at noon and an 
awards happy hour following the afternoon flight.  The Ultimate Tailgate & Auction portion of the event will 
take place on Saturday, October 22nd at the Fayetteville Town Center beginning at 7:00pm.  Event attendees 

will enjoy entertainment by Barrett Baber while bidding on amazing live and silent auction items.   

For sponsorship info, please see the enclosed event sponsorship insert or contact us at (479) 443-2550.   

100 E. Poplar St., Suite A 
Fayetteville, AR  72703 
(479)443-2550 

www.pagnozzicharities.org 

Pagnozzi Charities
Newsletter

Community
Involvement

Alumni
Reunion

How to 
Donate

Scholarship 
Report

Volume 14, Issue 1 
     2013 July/August

2016- April



Giving Hands

We would like to give a special  thanks to those  who have adopted players this 
year.

In Honor of Evie Johnson- Miles & Cindy Johnson;  Gimo Berry;  Nick & Frances 
Tschepikow,;  Gerald & Alisa Parker;  Karen McSpadden;  Diane Carrillon;  Randy 
McLaughlin;    In Honor of Evie Johnson - Love, Hope & Cure Designs;  Anna 
Nottmeier;  Linda Hankins,;  Randy Bobb;  Greg Slavik;  Hayden McIlroy;  In Memory 
of Brian Reed - Dave Morton;  In honor of Kenny Lipsmeyer - David Lipsmeyer , 
Tommy Evans, Jennifer Stewart and other K&K Vet Supply Employees;  Kelley Sharp;  
Norm & Caroline DeBriyn;  In honor of David Lipsmeyer - Kenny Lipsmeyer;  Lynn 
Stuart;  Tim & Courtney Koch;  Susan McCartt

 
A donation card is enclosed so you can Adopt-a-Player today or you can make your 
donation on our website www.pagnozzicharities.org!
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Adopt a Player

While you are doing Spring  
Cleaning, please don't throw away 
that old sports equipment.  Consider 
donating gently used gloves, bats, 
cleats, balls, etc that are still in good 
shape to Pagnozzi Charities.  Call us at 
(479) 433-2550 to schedule a time to 
donate your items.

Pagnozzi Charities is once again teaming up with Foghorn's 
for the Razorback Baseball Homegame Promotion.  In the  
promotion, 10% of all appetizers ordered on home Razorback 
baseball gamedays will benefit Pagnozzi Charities.  

Save the Date!
Mark your calendars for the 25th  
Annual Tom Pagnozzi Charity Golf 
Tournament, Ultimate Tailgate & 
Auction on October 21-22, 2016!!

Our Pag's Pals program kicks off with 
the April 10, 2016 Naturals Game!

The 3rd Annual Princess for a Day event was held on Saturday, 
February 20th at Mermaids in Fayetteville.  With a morning and after-
noon session held, a combined total of 350 little princesses were in 
attendance and over $14,800 was raised.  The proceeds from this 
event go directly to the Pagnozzi Youth Sports Assitance Program to 
specifically grant assitance for dance, cheer and gymnastics.  Thank 
you to everyone who helped make the event a success including 
Citiscapes Magazine, Kid's Directory of NWA, Welch's, Piggy Paint, 
1st Employment, Centennial Bank, 3W Magazine, Walker Foundation, 
BBB, Southern Trend, Arkansas Sign & Banner, Walton Arts Center, 
RiffRaff, Chick-fil-a, Coca-Cola, Pepperidge Farms, Central States 
Manufacturing, 933 The Eagle, Hot Mix 101, Magic 1079, KIX 104, 
Susan McCartt, all of the wonderful volunteers (over 100) from differ-
ent organizations at UofA, Razorback Cheer & Pom, and everyone who 
attended this year.  Look for information soon about the 4th Annual 
Princess for a Day event to be held in February 2017!


